
 
 
Progress on Yearplan 
So far, so good with the year plan. Volunteer/executive surveys are almost ready to be 
released after input and feedback from the committee, just hoping for final input from 
PTMs and Michael Wooder. 
 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  
We’ve gotten into the routine of our biweekly meetings for the semester, and so far 
turnout has been great! The external research document is almost complete, and the 
volunteer/exec surveys are almost ready to be released. 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
Hoping to release the volunteer/exec surveys within the next two weeks and then 
complete the general student body surveys by mid-late November. The committee is 
also working on a report similar to the external research document for SWHAT, which is 
requesting some changes to their operating policy and budget to better support their 
volunteers. This is an ongoing project that is in discussion with VP Admin and Executive 
Board.  
 
Outreach & Promotions 
Nothing official yet, but we have had discussions on how we want to incentivize the 
surveys, branching out from the usual gift card prize.  
 
Successes 
Consistent turnout in meetings and lots of hard work from the committee! I’m very happy 
to see the projects go forth. One of the goals for this year was to have higher committee 
involvement in the service review process, which has been successful so far, loving the 
input from the committee.  
 
 
 
Current Challenges  
October is a very busy time as students due to midterms and so there’s just a little bit of 
struggle managing the projects with student responsibilities, but we’ve been working 
through it and maintaining communication throughout.  
 
Volunteers (Standing Committees only)  

. 

REPORT 
From the office of the… 

Associate Vice-President 
(Services) 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 
FROM: Veronica Larrazabal Zea, AVP (Services) 
SUBJECT: SRA 22I Report 
DATE: October 29th, 2023 



Volunteers are doing fantastic work, thank you so much for your commitment to the 
committee! I hope we can fill that final MSU seat and have a full committee. 
 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Veronica Larrazabal Zea 
Associate Vice-President (Services) 
McMaster Students Union 
avpservices@msu.mcmaster.ca  
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